

Membership Bulletin Number 3

Effective date: January 2011

New policy for giving out directions to the start point of guided walks.

A. The walk leader may only give out the start location details in advance of the walk, if they are prepared to carry their mobile phone turned on to the start of the event and to include the number for that phone in the email with the start location.

Or they must agree to go to the start point to check that no one is waiting there if the walk is cancelled.

B. All walkers who intend to go directly to the start point should make sure that they take the leader's mobile number and a mobile phone with them so that they can contact the leader if he or she is late arriving at the start.

If you decide to go to the start point on a walk where the leader has not included a phone number, the leader must go to the start point to check for walkers and to let them know that the walk is cancelled.